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Newsletter  
15th March 2019 

 

Value of the Month:  Humour 

Ezekiel 1T, Nora 1K, Marlon 1Ti, Elijah 2A, Alissa 2T, Gabrielle 2Th,  

Yilmaz 3F, Aron 3T, Beth 3R, Eka Su 4F, Sariah 4R, Jervay 4G,  

Jazlene 5T, Prescillia 5H, Dejen 5Ha, Aaron 6B, Cisem 6W, Filip 6L 

 
 

Red Nose Day 

You helped raise so 

far £248.50 for Red 

Nose Day, Well done! 



 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 2018/2019 

Thursday 21st March Year 4 Recorder concert in the Square Hall – 11am 

Friday 22nd March Year 2 Planetarium in school visit 

Wednesday 27th March Individual photo’s 

Thursday 28th March Sibling Photo’s (Prince of Wales Pupils only) 

Tuesday 2nd April School Production 7pm in the Square hall 

Monday 8th April – Monday 22nd April Easter Holidays  

Tuesday 23rd April Lunch changes to take place, Parent Pay accounts must be in credit/activated 

Monday 6th May Bank Holiday 

Tuesday 21st May  Year 6 2019 residential meeting 8.30am in the community room 

Wednesday 22nd May Year 4 to the Verulamium 

Monday 27th – Fri 31st May Half term 

Monday 3rd June – Wednesday 5th June Year 6 Butlins Residential trip 

Friday 21st June WWF – Wear the colours of an endangered animal 

Friday 19th July Finish at 1.30pm for the summer holidays 

Monday 22nd July Inset day – School closed 

Tuesday 23rd July Inset day – School closed 

Times Table Badges awarded to: 
 
First Times Table Badge: 
Arios 3T 
Esther 3T 

Brilliant Book 

Brooklyn Douglas 5H 

Showed us his maths work, on  

reading and understanding train  

and bus time tables. 

 

 

 

 
SARACENS VS HARLEQUINS MATCH TICKETS 

 

Saracens Sport Foundation would like you, your school, friends and family to join us at London Stadium on Saturday 23rd March to watch the biggest rivalry in 

club rugby Saracens VS Harlequins at London Stadium on Saturday 23rd March KO 3:00PM  

TO BUY TICKETS FROM £22 (children £8), CLICK THIS LINK BELOW 

https://saracens-londonstadium.shop.secutix.com/selection/event/date?productId=101304254222&advantageId=101312983258  

The two sides have enjoyed some fiercely contested match ups in recent years, including their meeting earlier this season when Saracens came from behind to 

snatch a 25-20 win over the south-west Londoners. 

Set against the backdrop of the Queen Elizabeth Olympic Park, and having hosted memorable sporting moments from Super Saturday at the 2012 Olympics to 

the 2015 Rugby World Cup, London Stadium is the perfect stage at which to watch the next instalment of this epic rivalry unfold. With fireworks promised on 

the pitch and a memorable matchday experience off it this year’s showpiece fixture is shaping up to be better than ever.  

The stage is set; it’s time for heroes to rise. 

https://saracens-londonstadium.shop.secutix.com/selection/event/date?productId=101304254222&advantageId=101312983258


 
 



 

 

 

 

 

14 March 2019 
 
Dear Parent 

 

ELECTION OF PARENTS TO THE SCHOOL'S GOVERNING BODY 

 
The Governing Body of the School currently has a vacancy for a Parent Governor. 
 
I am writing to invite nominations of parents interested in standing for election to fill this vacancy.  
Every parent of a registered pupil at the School is entitled to stand for election except someone who 
is  
 

 an elected member of the Council; 

 paid to work at the School for more than 500 hours in a 12 month period. 
 
If you wish to stand for election could you please let me know in writing by Friday 22 March 2019. 
 
If the number of candidates is greater than the number of parent governor vacancies then a ballot 
will be necessary.  In this instance you will be sent details of the candidates and a ballot paper on 
which to record your vote/s.  Should a ballot be necessary, the candidate may if s/he wishes write a 
brief description of themselves, in not more than 200 words, for circulation with the ballot papers.   
 
All prospective candidates should contact the School to request the ‘Declaration of Eligibility 
Form’ which they should read, sign and return to the School to state that none of the 
information applies to them. 
 
Depending on Governing Body agreed arrangements the successful candidate may be required to 
have a DBS check.  As this position is exempt from The Rehabilitation of Offenders Act 1974 you will 
be required to declare all unspent and spent cautions and criminal offences, including any pending 
convictions.  The disclosure of a criminal record or other information will not necessarily debar you 
from volunteering as a governor.  This will depend on the nature of the position and the 
circumstances, nature and background of your offence(s).  
 
Parent Governors have an important role to play in representing parents' views on the Governing 
Body.  I hope that you will take advantage of this opportunity to become involved in the School. 
 
If you have any questions about this letter or the election procedures please do not hesitate to 
contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mr Jan M Bless 
Headteacher

London Borough of Enfield 

PRINCE OF WALES 
PRIMARY SCHOOL    

 

Headteacher: Mr Jan M Bless 
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School Fax: 01992  764512 

E-mail: office@princeofwales.enfield.sch.uk 

Salisbury Road 
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Middlesex 
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